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Note from the office: 
PARENTS PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR OPEN 

HOUSE ON September 30, 2015 from 6:00pm to 

7:00pm.  At the open house will discuss curriculum 

and different functions we will be hosting this year 

at our center. You will have a chance to tour our 

facility and see what the children have been 

working on.  
 

- Alicia Chavez 
 

 
 

      

“Tender Time". 
Our theme for September is “Let’s Go”. Children will 

learn about the color red.  Children will explore 

different types of transportation.  September 30th will 

be RED day.  We encourage all the children to wear 

the red that day.      

- Ms. Monica 
 

                  
“Butterflies & Caterpillars” 

Pre-K’s" 
Our September theme is “My family and me!”  

Children will discuss different family members and 

birthdays.  We will learn about the color red and the 

numbers 1 & 2.  September 30th will be RED day.  

We encourage all the children to wear red that day. 

 

   Ms. Lena 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“School-Age Superstars" 
Back to School for the School Age Superstars!  

School are Superstars are working hard daily on 

homework with Ms. Mari. She is also working on fall 

crafts with the children to decorate their classroom. 

 

 

  Ms. Mari 

   
“““AAA   RRREEEMMMIIINNNDDDEEERRR”””   

 

PARENTS PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU ARE 

SIGNING IN/OUT THE CHILDREN DAILY!!! 

YOU ALSO NEED TO BE SIGNING THEM IN / 

OUT OF THE COMPUTER AS WELL.  If you 

don’t know or have a log in pin please see the 

director. 

   

   
 

  Parents we are still accepting 

donations of children clothes. All sizes and 

seasons.  Please drop off in the front desk.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

   


